
Dear City Hall officials ...... who represent VOTERS and the land we must protect ... 
 
PLEASE hear my voice urging you to NOT approve the building of any structure (drive-
through or otherwise) at the corner of Adelaide and Windermere, in north London, on 
vulnerable flood plain lands adjacent to Kilally Woods.  We KNOW that this is 
environmentally significant. 
 
Please think of your political futures as well as of our "Forest  City's" future.   The 
building in this entire broad city is out of hand.  Another McDonald's (or any other 'fast' 
food place) is not in the best interest of this land. 
 
Thank you for abiding by the urgings of your caring/ thinking / (voting) constituents. 
 
valerie moretti 
london ontario 
 


